
Friday 5th January 2024 

 

Topaz Newsletter 

An incredibly short week in Topaz class this week but the children have all impressed! They 
have come back to school and have settled in right away. Its amazing to see how much 
they’ve all grown over Christmas! We have started our project for this term which is space. 
We are going to be learning about all sorts of things from the solar system to aliens to the 
constellations. It’s going to be great fun!  

Christmas Photos: 

- Thank you all so much for all the amazing photos that you have sent in. Sorry that I 
couldn’t reply to them but there have been nearly 100! So please accept this as a big 
thank you to all of you.  

- Topaz class have certainly enjoyed telling us and their class what they did over the 
festive period and the presents they got.  

Baubles: 

- We still have a handful of baubles left from our Christmas play. We would like to extend 
the opportunity to those who have not purchased their children until Friday 19th 
January.  

What to bring and when: 

- We’re back into the full swing of learning this term so on Fridays it is especially 
important that the following things are brought in: Purple Book (Homeschool book), 
reading books and forest school gear. 

- We will continue with our normal PE days of Thursday and Friday so please ensure that 
the children come in with their kit on these days. 

- If anyone has any clothes that we have lent them from our Topaz collection, could we 
please ask that they are returned soon please as our supply of spare clothes is running very 
low! 

We look forward to another amazing week in Topaz Class.  

Mr Keeping  

 


